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The spirit of the season is upon us! The weather outside is starting to get frightful. ​Please be sure                                     

your child arrives to school with a warm coat, hat, and mittens. We are required to conduct outdoor                                   

play pending temperatures above freezing. Furthermore, we ask that you please label your child’s                           

apparel ​to avoid any misplacement.  

 

​Inside, we hope to stay warm and cozy. Our classroom is getting ready to look festive. We hope to                                       

begin constructing our classroom tree; plan to create evergreen wreaths; decorate seasonal                       

ornaments; and introduce various multicultural customs and greetings.  

 

Our holiday unit plans to further integrate literature, science, mathematics, dramatic play; music                           

and cooking activities. We will be concluding the unit with a holiday performance on Thursday                             

December 13 at 9:00am in the Middle School Commons.  

 

 We wish you a very safe, enjoyable holiday and a very happy New Year! 

  
Just a reminder… NO SCHOOL Friday December 7 for Bright Futures Students ​​ONLY! ​​This is                             

a professional development day for our Pre—K program staff.  All other classes will resume as usual. 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 



 






